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Attorney Martin Lawlor Jr. 

Town of Bethel Counsel 

99 Greenwood Avenue 

Bethel, CT  06801 

 

RE: Town of Bethel Noise Amendment Final Approval 

 

Dear Attorney Lawlor, 

 

Thank you for your email of December 30, 2020 requesting approval of an amendment to the Town of the 

Bethel’s (Town) noise control ordinance. 

 

Based upon review of the ordinance, my staff has determined that the ordinance conforms to state noise 

control standards.  Therefore, pursuant to Connecticut General Statutes §22a-73(c), I approve the 

amendment to the Town’s noise control ordinance as adopted by the Board of Selectman on December 6, 

2016. 

 

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact Paul Kritzler at 860-424-3889 or 

Paul.Kritzler@ct.gov. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

___________________________        _____________________ 

Tracy R. Babbidge, Chief        Date   

Bureau of Air Management 

 
 

 

January 19, 2021




